
 

 

Regarding the change of the handling of observation deck seats on e-Romancecar 

 

 Regarding e-Romancecar, we will change the handling of observation deck seats as follows. 

 

■ Date of Change 

  4 a.m. Thursday, June 1, 2023 

 

■ Details of the Change 

・Regarding e-Romancecar, the observation deck seats will be available only by "Purchase" and 

not by "Reservation." 

・Even when you change your reservation, you can't change to an observation deck seat. 

 

■ Note 

・Until 25:59 on May 31 (1:59 a.m. on June 1), you can reserve observation deck seats for rides on 

or after June 1. 

・After 4:00 a.m. on June 1, it is not possible to change the observation deck seat reservations made 

by May 31 for rides on or after June 1 to another observation deck seat. 

 

■ Others 

・Observation deck seats can still be reserved at ticket counters and the Odakyu Sightseeing 

Service Center. 

・As for general seats, you can continue to make reservations. 

 

 

■ e-Romancecar URL 

https://www.web-odakyu.com/e-romancecar/ 
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